
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The General Manager 

Goulburn Mulwaree Council 

Locked Bag 22 

GOULBURN NSW 2580 

 

Re: Development Application 330/1617 - Proposed Argyle Quarry 

Lots 1 and 2 DP 1094055 

  63 Curlewin Lane and 17033 Hume Highway, Boxers Creek 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We refer to your email dated 23
rd

 October 2017 attaching a copy of all submissions to date. 

We have compared the submissions therein referenced to those received by letter 

(undated) on 17
th

 July 2017 and note the differences include: 

 

A. The submission from Roads & Maritime Service dated 14
th

 August 2017 not 

objecting to the development application and providing conditions of consent for 

inclusion in any development consent; 

B. The submission from WaterNSW providing General Terms of Approval; 

C. The submission from the EPA providing General Terms of Approval; 

D. The response from Council’s Engineer concerning the access to and use of Tiyces 

Lane. 

 

It is anticipated that Council will apply conditions relevant to the proposed development 

and based also upon recommended conditions submitted by agencies. 

 

We note that the above matters are satisfactory and provide conditions for the issue of 

development consent for the proposal. In all other matters relating to the submissions 

forwarded we refer to our earlier response provided by our letter dated 20
th

 July 2017. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Keith Allen 

Laterals Planning 

24
th

 October 2017 

Our Ref.: 1707 

Your Ref: DA/0330/1617 
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